
2/d/94 
Jonathan Ileyers, AARC 
918 F St., YW 510 
Washinton, DC 20004 

Dear Jonathan, 

It is thoughtful of yog to offer me access to parts of the Posner interview 
transcript but without knowing that they talked about I cannot sally say what interests 
me-othe!. than any%hing at all the wretch s;Iys becaus4 he has trouble telling the 
truth even by ac,ldent. 

I would Xlihe to road a copy on a confidential basis and use a highlighter 
to indicate what interests me when 1 rcturn it. 

Im under. tand, not from my publisher, that my Case Opened is due in April. So 
')f couxNe I want to road everything ho says before then. 

Sincerely 

t 
Harold Weisberg 
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James H. Lesar, President 
918 F Street, N.W. • Suite 510 

Washington, D.C. 20004 
(202) 393-1917 

February 2, 1994 
Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, MD 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg, 

An interview with Gerald Posner was conducted by a Barbara Newman for an 
upcoming television program. If you wish to speak with her about the transcript, she can 
be reached by phone at 202-362-6946. Or, you could send me a letter with certain areas of 
conversation you would be interested in and I could send you a summary of that part of the 
transcript. These circuitous measures are necessary because the transcript is of an interview 
which will not air and is thus considered "outtakes". 

Sincerely, 

Jonathan R. Meyers, 
Coordinator of Research 
and Communication, AARC 


